
MAAA NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2025 

NEXT MEETING:  JANUARY 19, 2025 – 1:30 PM 

CIOCIARO SOCIAL CLUB 

144 BRIDGE STREET, NEWTON, MA   02458 

DOORS OPEN AT 12:30 PM 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

LET’S KEEP CELEBRATING! 

 

 



LAST MEETING 

Our December meeting/Christmas Party was an enjoyable 

afternoon of great music, an abundance of culinary delights, 

snacks and desserts.  The play along sounded fantastic and the 

individual performances were great.  But most importantly, it was 

a chance to socialize with friends and enjoy each other’s 

company in the spirit of Christmas.  We sincerely thank everyone 

who contributed to the buffet table. 

 

JANUARY 2025 PLAY ALONG SELECTIONS 
 

Pennies from Heaven 
On the Sunny Side of the Street 

On a Clear Day 
I’m Gonna’ Sit Right Down and Write Myself a Letter 

Sentimental Journey 
I Love Paris 

For Sentimental Reasons 
Satin Doll 

Just Another Polka 
 

Thank you to members Carmen D’Angelo and Carlos Cocuzzo for 
their submissions. 

 

 

2025 

The Board of Directors will be finalizing the 2025 meeting 

calendar and possible events and guest artists. Member ideas 

and suggestions are most welcome.  As always we remain 

grateful to Ciociaro Social Club for granting us use of the facility. 



ROAD TRIP TO THE ACCORDION MUSEUM IN CT 

The trip is still on the table for 2025 but it has been decided to 

select a future date sometime in early spring. Please watch for 

details in future newsletters. 

 

LAST REMINDER FOR PAYMENT OF 2025 DUES 

If you wish to be a member in good standing, please submit your 

dues.  Only paid members receive the monthly play along music. 

 

MAAA CONTACT INFORMATION 

Guy Lombari, President    L150@cox.net   

Robert Bonanno, Vice President   Rabonamd@aol.com 

Carmen D’Angelo, Treasurer   dangeloc@comcast.net  

Newsletter Submissions    L150@cox.net 

Jim Avedisian, Webmaster   jimgansett@verizon.net 

Please do not hesitate to submit photos, stories or events you 

wish to share with fellow members and the audience.  This is your 

Association and Newsletter! 

 

QUOTE 

“A person, who never made a mistake, never tried anything new.” 

Albert Einstein 

Hope to see everyone on the 19
th
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